
 Students of the Week

Year 10 - Hazel.C (R10U1)

Year 11 - Ryan.B (R11U1)

Sixth Form - Abraham.H (R1213)

Congratulations to the following students who have been 
awarded Student of the Week for week commencing
23rd January 2023. 

Student Value of the Term

  
Dates for the Diary

The Basildon Upper Academy 
Newsletter   30th January 2023

Children’s Mental Health Week
Monday 6th - Sunday 12th February 2023

Year 11 & 13 Progress Review Event
Wednesday 8th February 2023 - 3:30-6:30pm

Students Inspired by University Visit

Half Term
Monday 13th - Friday 17th February 2023

Safer Internet Day
Tuesday 7th February 2023

LGBT+ History Month
February 2023

Year 12 students studying Social Sciences recently spent the day at 
Portsmouth University, attending a variety of workshops that allowed 
them to experience the wide range of courses that Criminology has to 
offer, whilst having a taste of university life.

Fairtrade Fortnight
Monday 27th February - Sunday 12th March 2023

World Book Day
Thursday 2nd March 20203

“The experience itself was very enjoyable. The tutors were very friendly. 
The university was very ‘Oxford like.’ It was both historic yet modern at the 
same time.” Nelly.E 

“The visit gave me a real insight into what studying at university would 
be like. The Criminology and Criminal Justice class was very interesting, 
learning about different types of crime. The environment inside was very 
welcoming.” Megan.M 

“I was really impressed. The tutors explained everything in detail and in 
an interesting way. The university building is very beautiful and is situated 
in a really good area. The courses there are awesome.” Sabreen.H 

“My experience at Portsmouth Uni was incredible. The staff were kind and the learning environments had a good feeling 
about them. During the Criminology & Psychology lesson we took part in a murder investigation activity which was 
fascinating.” Cosmina.C



English Literature enhances your knowledge of the 
world and fosters the habit of critical thinking. It helps 
you to explore psychology and the human condition. 
English Literature allows you to explore your thoughts 
and empathetic side. This is a subject where readers are 
urged to put themselves in other people's situations and 
experience other people's emotions.

Spotlight on: A Level English Literature

Full course information can be found by visiting the 
following link on our website: English Literature

Year 11 students wishing to join our Sixth Form can apply
via the following link: Apply to join

If students are worried about their health, would like a 
confidential chat or would just like to find out more about 
how our school nurse can help them, the nurse can be 
found:

Every Wednesday Breaktime, Location: The Upper 
Academy Wellbeing Centre

House Points - Week Ending 27th January

Cost of Living Information
The Cost of Living Parent Factsheet recently sent to our parents & carers is available to download on our website:

The factsheet details information of what support is available to help parents/carers & their families get through the cost-
of-living crisis.

www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/cost-of-living-information

Important Announcement Regarding Social Media
Following the Basildon Academies Trust move to separate The Upper and Lower Academy websites, we are delighted to 
announce our new social media platforms for the Upper Academy.

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basildonupperacademy/

Instagram: www.instagram.com/the_basildon_upper_academy/

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Basildon_UA

This change has been made to further enhance communication and visibility for all stakeholders. Please note our existing 
Basildon Academies Facebook, Instagram and Twitter platforms will cease to operate 31st January 2023.
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This subject will encourage you to explore the relationships 
that exist between texts and the contexts within which 
they are written, received and understood.

https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/documents/sixth%20form/1B6AF7328D22B9D30C3E0D891202172E.pdf
https://basixthform.applicaa.com/year12
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/cost-of-living-information
http://www.facebook.com/basildonupperacademy/
https://www.instagram.com/the_basildon_upper_academy
https://twitter.com/Basildon_UA
https://www.facebook.com/BasildonUpperAcademy


Free Online Counselling Service
www.kooth.com is a free, confidential, safe and anonymous 
way for young people, aged 11-26, to ask for help from a 
team of highly qualified and experienced counsellors and 
support workers.

Kooth is a well-established, award winning online 
counselling agency and is accredited by The British 
Association of Psychotherapy and Counselling (BACP). 

Year 10 Work Experience
After 3 years of disruption due to the pandemic, we are excited to have 
Year 10 work experience planning well underway. Year 10 students 
will be off site from Monday 24th April – Friday 5th May 2023 on work 
experience placements. Please encourage conversations at home 
about where students would like to do their work placements. If you 
need advice on how and where to source appropriate placements, 
please visit the Contact Us page via the Basildon Upper Academy 
website and select the option for General Enquiries.

Leaders invest a great deal of time and resource into supporting students 
with transitions (into the academies at Year 6 to Year 7, between sites Year 
9 to Year10 and when they leave) ensuring those most vulnerable feel 
supported during and after these key periods of change. 

An adult explained a range of provision such as free breakfast for any students who needs it and 
noted that families have a growing awareness of their children’s rights to access nutrition and health 
care to ensure positive wellbeing.

Unicef RRSA Accreditation Report Gold: Rights Aware - July 2022

SEND Department Coffee Mornings
We are delighted to offer our parents/carers the 
opportunity to meet with members of our SEND 
Department  to discuss your child’s progress. Coffee 
mornings are held at the Upper Academy from 8.45am - 
9.45am every Wednesday.   

To book an appointment please visit the Contact Us page 
via the Basildon Upper Academy website and select the 
option for General Enquiries.

Multiply in Essex
As you may be aware, this month a new campaign has been 
launched to promote Multiply in Essex. This is a programme 
managed by the DfE to increase adult numeracy skills, providing 
learning opportunities for adults aged 19+ who do not already have 
a GCSE at grade C (or equivalent) in maths. The programme will 
offer free and flexible courses, which can be used in everyday life, 
such as managing finances, helping children with their schoolwork, 
accessing employment and progressing at work.

If you are a Parent or carer and wish to find out more and sign up to a 
course, please visit  www.essexopportunities.co.uk/multiply/

https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://www.essex.gov.uk/news/multiply-in-essex
https://www.essexopportunities.co.uk/multiply/


Well done to all of our Year 11 students who received their mock exam results on Thursday 26th January.

Year 11 Recieve Mock Exam Results



Safeguarding our students is at the forefront of everything 
we do. Parents and carers can access information via the 
following link www.escb.co.uk which offers guidance and 
signposts to resources on various safeguarding issues. 
Please contact our safeguarding officers if you have any 
concerns about your own child or another student at the 
Academies.

Safeguarding

www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/safeguarding

Attendance Expectations

•	 Parents have a legal duty to ensure their child attends regularly. 
•	 Students should have 100% attendance each year. 

Students with attendance below 95% are of concern.

There is a clear link between academic success and attendance and as such our expectations for attendance are that:

Absence Procedures

•	 Parents/carers should contact the school by 8.30am each day their child is absent.
•	 If no reason has been received for a child’s absence, the Academy will initiate first day calling.
•	 Parents/carers must provide medical evidence to support all absences due to illness or medical appointments.
•	 Wherever possible parents/carers should make appointments outside of school hours but if this is unavoidable students 

should attend school before and after the appointment.
•	 If no appropriate medical evidence is provided then the Academies cannot authorise an absence. (ie. medical appointment 

card, prescription, doctor’s letter.)

For further information and guidance regarding attendance and absence please visit our website: 
www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/attendance

To report a student absence please please visit the Contact Us page via the Basildon Upper Academy website and select
the option for Attendance.

Home Learning
If you have any queries regarding home learning, 
including access issues or, to celebrate the work your child 
has completed at home, please visit the Contact Us page 
via the Basildon Upper Academy website and select the 
option for General Enquiries.
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http://www.escb.co.uk
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/safeguarding
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/attendance
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us




Christmas Dinner is free for all of our studentsAspire - Believe - Achieve


